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27 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Today, your child was sent a Google form to their school email address to make their final 
choices for the options subjects for GCSE. 
 

Pupils will need to select one subject from each block and a reserve subject. We have arranged 

the subjects in blocks to allow the vast majority of pupils to be able to select the three subjects 
they have previously indicated that they would like to study. With so many different 
combinations it is impossible to make this possible for every pupil. 
 

The form needs to be completed no later than Thursday 3 April. If you wish to discuss with your 

child the choices they are making, please do so before they complete the form as the form can 
only be submitted once. 
 

Confirmation of the subjects your child will be studying in key stage 4 will be sent to you after 
the Easter break. 
 

Yours sincerely 
   
 

Mrs K. Rodgers 
 
K Rodgers 
Assistant Headteacher 
Careers Leader 
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